
Sturgis Hospital 

August20,2018 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 111, Materials Licensing 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

RE: Amendment to NRC License No. 21-16475-01 
Sturgis Hospital 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The purpose of this letter is to amend our current NRC license to reflect the following 
changes. 

Item #1: 

Please add the following physician as an authorized user to our current license: 

Richard Sibley, M.D. 10 CFR 35.100, 35.200, and 35.300 

Dr. Sibley is listed as an authorized user on NRC license #13-01535-01. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or require additional 
information, please contact our physics consultant, Sharon Updike at 734-662-3197 or 
by email at supdike@mpcphysics.com. 

Rob LaBarge, C::C~~r 
Sturgis Hospital 

976 Myrtle Avenue• Sturgis, Ml 49097-2326 
269.657.7824 • www.sturgishospital.com 
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